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Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

We're pleased to announce that we'll be proceeding with benchmarking our students against the 
global standard using ACER (Australian Council for Educational Research) assessments. This year, 
the assessment will take place in November for students of Grades III- X.  
 
ACER - Australian Council for Educational Research) is an internationally recognized organization 
that develops high-quality educational assessments. ACER Assessments provide an opportunity 
for students to demonstrate their abilities in subjects such as English, Mathematics, Science and 
Reasoning Skills.  

The assessments are carefully crafted to align with the national curriculum standards and serve as 
a benchmark to evaluate students' progress. No preparations are required since these 
assessments will be skill based. 

 
Purpose of the Exams: 
1. Measure Academic Progress: The ACER Examinations offer an objective measure of your child's 

academic abilities and provide a snapshot of their current knowledge and skills. 
 
2. Identify Strengths and Areas for Improvement: The exam results will help us identify your child's 

strengths and areas for improvement, enabling us to tailor our teaching strategies to meet their 
individual needs. 

 
3. Benchmarking: The exams allow us to compare our students’ performance with that of students 

across the country and internationally, providing valuable insights into their standing at a global 
level. 

 
Assessment Format: The assessments will be conducted in a controlled environment, with each 
subject having a specified duration. Further details about the examination will be shared closer to 
the date. 

 
Confidentiality and Privacy: Please be assured that the ACER Examinations are conducted with 
utmost confidentiality and privacy.  

 
The information gathered will be used solely for educational purposes and to better understand 
your child's academic progress. 
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We believe that participating in the ACER assessments will greatly benefit your child's educational 
journey and contribute to the overall growth. 

 
The amount of INR 800/- will be added to the 2nd quarter fee of your ward, for the assessments. 
It is mandatory for everyone to appear for the assessment. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the ACER assessment, feel free to explore the 
given link: http://acer-ibt.org/in 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support and collaboration in providing the best educational 
opportunities for Satyans. 

 
Warm regards, 

Manisha Malhotra 
Director Principal 
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